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This	first	item	of	discussion	was	AB361,	continuing	remote	meetings	for	another	30	days.	Katy	
asked	for	a	vote	and	the	vote	passed	unanimously	to	continue	remote	meetings	for	another	30	
days.	
	
Next	were	updates	from	the	division	curriculum	committee	reps,	Jeff	and	Don.	We	were	
informed	that	KINS	48	passed	becoming	a	part	of	the	GE	pattern,	the	Meta	Major	name	for	
which	our	division	is	included	was	changed	to	Health	Science	and	Wellness,	and	that	June	16	is	
the	date	for	any	new	curriculum	submission.	
	
Katy	called	for	a	vote	for	the	approval	of	the	DL	forms	for	PHED	15A,	B	and	C.	The	vote	was	
unanimous	to	approve.	
	
Katy	brought	up	the	deactivation	forms	that	faculty	completed	for	the	following	courses:	PHED	
21D	and	E,	PHED	15C,	PHE


